CITY OFFICIALS William Lawrence, City Manager Maria Carmen Silva, City Clerk John Scheel, Police Chief Gerald Buhr, City Attorney



COMMISSIONERS
Steven Spinks, Mayor
Shirley Tucker, Vice Mayor
David Durastanti
Duane Gardner
Sam Fite

Manager's Report

2/21/2020

By Bill Lawrence

Animal Control: Trina worked at the Hardee County Fair Mosquito Control Booth this weekend with Kevin King of the Hardee County Health Department. Trina and Kevin were instrumental in

expanding the Mosquito control program for the City of Bowling Green last summer.



I was invited to attend the Fort Meade Community
Partner's Meeting which held Thursday at the Fort
Meade Mobile Home Park. The purpose is to seek input
of areas of economic development and other areas to
enhance the local economy. I had a chance to
participate in the discussion and met with Fort Meade
City Manager, Danielle Judd and Commissioner, Samuel
Berrien.

I have been doing work with Jennifer Codo-Salisbury and Don Chancey in reference to the **Duplex Development on Church and Jones Street**. We have planned a meeting at City Hall next Thursday with

police, fire and our engineers, Pennoni to discuss placing a private road into the development.

They are surveying the lots to determine how many duplexes they can construct. This would require a roadway. Any private road built in the city must meet FDOT standards.

Public Works is at it again. Amy Prine has painted the fire hydrant across from the fire station on West Main Street. Great Job Amy! The excavator and dirt pile have been removed from Pyatt Park by the Water Tower.

